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Dear Dr. Trifan:

On behalf of the AGA Governing Board, we would like to congratulate you on being inducted as an
AGA Fellow (AGAF). The effective date of your fellowship is Feb. 1, 2021. At that time, you may
add the AGAF designation to your title.

Fellowship is an honor bestowed by AGA for superior professional achievement in practice and/or
research in the field of gastroenterology. As a fellow, you have demonstrated that you have met a
strict set of criteria that has been recognized by your peers and your community.

Enclosed is your AGAF pin and certificate of recognition for prominent display in your office. Your
name will be listed on the AGA website and highlighted among AGA members via our e-newsletter
and social media. In addition, you will be identified as a fellow in the 2021 online AGA
Membership Directory.

We hope that you will continue to maintain active membership in the largest and oldest
professional organization of gastroenterologists. As a reminder, after the AGAF designation is
awarded, you must maintain continuous AGA membership. If your membership is terminated at
any time, the awarded AGAF designation can be revoked.

If you would like to announce your fellowship to your local community, a sample press release can
be found on www.gastro.org/fellowship. For further questions, please contact media@gastro.org.

Once again, congratulations on obtaining your AGAF!

Sincerely,
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Hasham B. El-Serag, MD, MPH, AGAF M. Bishr Omary, MD, PhD, AGAF
Chair Chair-elect
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